

ENERGY STAR®, a U.S. Environmental Protection Agency program, helps us all save money and protect our environment through energy efficient products and practices. For more information, visit www.energystar.gov.

Dear ENERGY STAR® Imaging Equipment Partner or Other Interested Stakeholder:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and the U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) have developed the enclosed revised test method as part of the ENERGY STAR imaging equipment specification revision. EPA welcomes written comment from stakeholders on the modifications to the test method and the proposed approach to functional adders through **Friday**, **July 29**, **2011**. Please send all comments and supporting information to imagingequipment@energystar.gov.

Following the finalization of the test method, EPA will begin revisions to the specification levels for imaging equipment. To aid this process, EPA welcomes information on any non-ENERGY STAR qualified models from imaging equipment partners. Please submit the information using the enclosed data form to majingequipment@energystar.gov by Friday, July 29, 2011.

EPA will also host an online stakeholder meeting on **Thursday**, **August 4**, **2011** to discuss the proposed approach to the Version 2.0 test method and receive stakeholders' comments. Please RSVP to imagingequipment@energystar.gov by **Monday**, **August 1**, **2011**, to receive call-in information.

If you have any questions, please contact Christopher Kent, EPA, at kent.christopher@epa.gov or 202-343-9046, or Matt Malinowski, ICF International, at MMalinowski@icfi.com or 202-862-2693.

Thank you for your continued support of the ENERGY STAR program!

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov

This message was sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. Each ENERGY STAR partner organization must have at least one primary contact receiving e-mail to maintain partnership. If you are no longer working on ENERGY STAR, and wish to be removed as a contact, please update your contact slatus in your MESA account. If you are not a partner organization and wish to opt out of receiving e-mails, you may call the ENERGY STAR Hotline at 1-888-782-7937 and request to have your mass mail settings changed. Unsubscribing means that you will no longer receive program-wide or product-specific e-mails from ENERGY STAR.



STAR Imaging Equipment Version 2.0 Draft TestMethod Cover Memo.pdf



Equipment Specification Non-QualifiedDat Form.xlsx



ENERGY STAR Imaging Equipment Version 2.0 Draft TestMethod.